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Media Release Opt-Out Form 

Complete and return this form only if you DO NOT give permission for your student to 
appear in school publicity images or videos, including postings on the school or district 
websites and social media. 

There are many activities and accomplishments that take place in our schools which the Oxnard 
School District feels are positive, newsworthy and of interest to the community.  District 
representatives and program partners will, from time to time, use still photography and videography 
for the purpose of highlighting student achievements or chronicling classroom /school activities.  
Those images may be used in informational newsletters, school brochures, class pictures, and other 
printer material published by the Oxnard School District and those acting under its permission.  It is 
possible those images might be used on school and/or district web sites and may also be submitted 
to the news media for possible publication.   

If, for any reason, you do not want your child’s likeness to be used by the Oxnard School District or 
by the news media for the purpose of positive publicity about school activities or student 
achievement, please fill out this form and return to your school office.  A separate form is required 
for each child.   

This form only applies to the 2024-2025 school year and to classroom activities or school 
events that are not already open to the public.  

□ No, I do not wish to have my child photographed/videotaped for news media or school publicity
notices.

Student’s Name (please print): ________________________________________________________________ 

School Name: ___________________________________________ Grade: _________________ 

Parent or Guardian’s Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Parent or Guardian’s Signature: _______________________________________________________________ 

Please return signed form to your school office, only if you decide to Opt-Out. 


